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I am writing to urge you to support HB3439.  I am a disabled Oregon voter and 

resident.  I rely on naturopathic care to maintain a good quality of life while living with 

a disability.  Indeed, it is the naturopathic care I received and continue to receive that 

saved my life years ago when I became ill with a serious disease.  Through this care I 

was able to recover over time and become stable.  It is this continued care that 

allows me to remain stable and have a good quality of life.  Naturopathic medicine is 

medicine and should be treated the same and reimbursed the same. 

 

With care, 

Julie Greiner 

 


